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For Immediate Release: 
 
On Tuesday, November 10 the Hillsboro CUSD3 Board of Education discussed issues related to the 
2020/21 high school basketball season.  Due to the expectation that there would be new pertinent 
information resulting from the IHSA meeting to be held the following day, the Board tabled any vote 
on the issue.  It was shared that evening that the board would meet again on Tuesday, November 17 
to take the issue up again.  However, the IHSA subsequently announced that it is planning a meeting 
with representatives from the Governor’s office, IDPH, IPA, and IASA to be held on November 19.  
Therefore, the Hillsboro CUSD3 Board of Education will not meet on the 17th, but rather it will delay 
its meeting until after the IHSA meeting.   
 
The Hillsboro HCUSD3 will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, November 24 to discuss the 
basketball issue.  
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